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lliad Water Services, Inc.
Alderlake Water Company
PO Box 20429
Seattle, WA 98102
(800) 928-3750
(2086) 282-4200

May 24, 2008

Dear Alderlake Customers:

As of May 8, 2008 the Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission has
approved the one time flat rate assessment of $3,224.08 for the required improvement
stipulated by the Department of Health for the Alderlake water system.

To complete the financing the Water Company needs to know which customer will be
paying eash and which customer will be paying on time for the special assessment.

Enclosed is the financial response survey form with a returned self-addressed envelope.
Please return by June 1, 2008.

If you have any questions, please call (206) 282-4200.

Sincerely,

/&maém_ é&/fﬂﬂ

Sondra LeBaron
Agent

Enclosures



